
 

 

  
 

 

  

  

 

  

 

  

Peace Starts With Me- Last Call and Practical Tips 
 
Angelika Selle 
July 11, 2017 
 
Dear Friend, 
 
This is the final call for all those who have not yet purchased your tickets for this coming 
Saturday July 15th, to hear from our Women's Federation for World Peace co-founder, Dr. 
Hak Ja Han Moon. This will be her first major U.S. appearance, and we cannot wait to 
welcome her here.  
 
It is a great honor to hear directly from a true champion of peace, deeply committed to 
bringing all of humanity from division and pain, to a culture of heart, love, and peace. At what 
will certainly be a once in a lifetime opportunity, Dr. Moon will share a spiritual message on 
our role at this critical point in history. 
 
This message of peace will be further accompanied by a cultural celebration of music and 
dance, featuring Grammy award-winning artist Yolanda Adams and a 2,000-voice choir. 
 
You do not want to miss out! Join us at Madison Square Garden on Saturday, July 15, 2017 
at 2PM. For tickets and event updates, visit peacestartswithme,nyc. Tickets are only $20 for 
an individual or $50 for a family. 
 
We are proud to be able to share this invitation with you, and hope you and your families will 



 

 

join us for this significant occasion! 
 
Warmest regards, 

 

  

Angelika Selle 
 

President, Women's Federation for World Peace USA 
Vice President, Women's Federation for World Peace International 

 

Purchase Your Tickets Here 

  

 

  

  

PRACTICAL TIPS 

 
1. BRING A FULLY CHARGED CELLPHONE AND EARBUDS 

Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon will be giving her keynote speech in Korean. We will be listening to a 
live translation (provided in English, Japanese, and Spanish) through a conference call 
system. 

 

2. EAT AND USE THE RESTROOM BEFORE THE EVENT so you don't miss out on the 
program and entertainment! 

 

3. ARRIVE AT 1:45PM, AND ENTER ON 32ND ST. AND 7TH AVE. Doors will open at 2pm. 
The event will be two to three hours. 

 

  

     

  

 

 


